
 

 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Poppy -  7 Years old 

Conner - 8 Years old 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery : Piper, Avah 
Columbia:  Elliot 
Voyager: Tommy 
Atlantis:  Tria, Saffy 
Challenger: Chloe, Lilly 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEAM POINTS—last weeks amounts 

 

Tilmanstone - 40    

Chislet - 62 

Snowdown -   51             

Betteshanger - 43 

 

 

2019 -2020 School Year  - Autumn Term 2019 
 

Term 1 
 

Monday 2 September 2019 – Friday 18 October 
2019 
 

School Holiday – Monday 21 October 2019 –  
Friday 25 October 2019 

Term 2 
 

Monday 28 October 2019 – Wednesday 18 
December 2019  
 

School Holiday – Thursday 19 December 2019 
- Monday 6 January 2020 
 

Bank Holiday – Wednesday 1 January 2020 
Spring Term 2020 
 

Term 3 
 

Monday 6 January 2020 – Friday 14 February 
2020 
 

School Holiday – Monday 17 February 2020 –  
Friday 21 February 2020 
 

School Holiday – Monday 17 February 2020 –  
Friday 21 February 2020 
 

Term 4 
 

Monday 24 February 2020 – Wednesday 1 April 
2020  
 

School Holiday – Thursday 2 April 2020 –  
Wednesday 15 April 2020 
 

Bank Holiday – Friday 10 April 2020 
Bank Holiday – Monday 13 April 2020 
 

Term 5 
 

Thursday 16 April 2020 – Friday 22 May 2020 
 

Bank Holiday – Friday 8 May 2020 
Bank Holiday – Monday 25 May 2020 
 

School Holiday – Tuesday 26 May 2020 – Friday 5 
June 2020 
 

Term 6  
 

Monday 8 June 2020 – Wednesday 22 July 2020 
 

Staff Development Days: 
 

Monday 1 June 2020 

Tuesday 2 June 2020  

Wednesday 3 June 2020 

Thursday 4 June 2020 

Friday 5 June 2020 

 

Wed 17 July     Sports Day  9.15—10.30 

                          Production Dress Rehearsal 2pm 

Thu 18 July      Teddy Bear Picnic  -  YR—Sept 19 

                           Y6 Production 2pm and 7pm 

Mon 22 July     Moving Up Afternoon 

Tue 23 July       Leavers Assembly: 9am 
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Tel:   01304 830376                                                                   

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk              Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

School Fayre 
A huge thank you to everyone who turned up for 
the Summer Fayre on Friday.  The weather was 
kind to us and there was plenty for all to do.  We 
managed to raise over £500 on the day which is a 
fantastic effort.  Once again, thanks to Mrs         
Silverton for almost single handedly organising 
the entire event. 
 
Year 6 Residential 

It was good to see the Year 6’s who took part in 

the French residential back in school today.  I am 

sure parents have had a weekend full of            

highlights of their action packed week away.  

Thank you to Mrs Taylor for giving up her week to 

go away with the children and allow this fantastic 

experience to take place.  For those that                 

remained behind, they were also treated to an 

action packed week locally—thanks to Mrs         

Richardson, Mrs Whannel and Mrs Bird for this. 

 

Sports Day 

This coming Wednesday (17th July) is sports day.        

Children to come into school as normal and then 

parents should gather on the Junior playground. 

Please ensure that all children have their full PE 

kit including the coloured House T Shirt with 

them.  They should also have a water bottle and 

please apply sun cream as sunshine is forecast. 

The events will start at around 9.15am and finish 

at 10.30am ready for the children’s morning 

break.  There is a toddler and parents race at the 

end for any budding athletes. 

 

Cycling Safety 

It has been noticed recently by staff that there 

are some children riding their bikes to and from 

school without wearing a helmet.  It is great to 

see so many children choosing to cycle however 

we must ensure that they are doing this is the 

safest way possible. 

Focus Week—Initiative 

We had a brilliant focus week last week based all 

around using our initiative.  Children of all ages 

were immersed in a range of challenges daily and 

seemed to thrive in these situations.  On Friday, 

we were fortunate enough to be able to have a 

number of workshops at Woodpecker Court 

thank you to one of our Governors, Dominic 

Meehan.  Whilst there, the children  experienced 

animal care, den building and making popcorn on 

the fire.  Another amazing first-time experience 

for many. 

 

End of Year Reports 

On Friday, your child’s report should have come 

home with them.  If this was not the case, please 

contact the school office to let us know.  If you 

have any questions about the report itself then 

please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

 

Production 

The end of year production takes place this week.  

On Wednesday afternoon there is a dress           

rehearsal to the rest of the school.  Then, on 

Thursday at 2pm and 7pm are the performances 

to family members.  Please contact the school 

office if you have not as yet reserved your seats.  

Please note, all children must be collected by an 

adult at the end of the 7pm performance. 

 

Football 

This Friday after school we have two football 

matches against Sibertswold.  At 3.15 the girls 

team will play followed by the boys team. 

 

 

Reading Challenge target: 

          30 home reads 


